Applicant: KWC Corp. FCC ID: OVFQCP-3035

Cover Letter

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division

Re: Request for Reduction in AMPS Power

Kyocera Wireless Corporation (KWC) herein submits this request to reduce the AMPS
power level on the grant for ID: OVFQCP-3035.

Applicant: Kyocera Wireless Corporation
10290 Campus Point Drive
San Diego, CA 92121-1522

Manufacture:  Kyocera Wireless Corporation
10300 Campus Point Drive
San Diego, California 92121

During the post grant period, we have discovered that the device had increased in SAR from
the original filing. The manufacturer of our speaker had changed magnetic suppliers causing
a shift up in the SAR value. To insure that the phone remains in compliance with the SAR
limit, we are requesting to have this ID AMPS value reduced to 500 mW. New SAR data
has been submitted on a phone tested at this level.

Please send all requests for information to Robert Scodellaro and myself. Our emalil
addresses are as follows:

Jmoulton@qcpi.com
Rscodell@qgcpi.com

Kyocera Wireless Corporation

Jay Moulton
Director, Engineering



